Date:		___________

Secretary Kimberly D. Bose
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, NE
Room 1A
Washington, DC 20426


Regarding:	___________ Pipeline Project, FERC Docket No. _________

Dear Secretary Bose:
I am writing to register my support for ______________________ Pipeline.   The pipeline project will create jobs, supply Americans with domestically produced energy, and be built to best-in-class standards that protect the environment and local communities.   
Due to the surge in domestic production, thousands of miles of pipeline are needed to transport natural gas to end users across the United States.  Pipelines are the safest and most efficient way to transport natural gas. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Laborers’ International Union of North America (LIUNA), has been building pipelines for 100 years.  As a member of LIUNA, we receive extensive training to ensure the environment and local communities are protected during and after pipeline construction.  
Furthermore, when a project is built using Union labor, the majority of construction workers are from the local community.  Therefore, local communities directly benefit from economic opportunities created by the pipeline project.  These projects support thousands of construction workers and their families.  
I urge you to consider the thousands of hard-working Americans who will have access to lower energy costs and quality careers because of the pipeline.
Sincerely,
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Name 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Address

_____________________________________________________________________________________
City, State, Zip
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Email 

